
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  

ART LEAGUE OF OCEAN CITY ANNOUNCES APRIL 5 BUS TRIP  
TO BROADWAY SHOW AT PHILADELPHIA ACADEMY OF MUSIC 

  
OCEAN CITY, MD — March 12, 2025 — The Art League of Ocean City announces a bus trip on April 
5, 2025 to the renowned Philadelphia Academy of Music for a live stage performance of the national tour 
of the Broadway musical “& Juliet,” based on the legendary Romeo & Juliet story. All are welcome to 
join the excursion, but seating is limited, and early registration is encouraged. 
  
The musical performance is based on flipping the script of the romantic but tragic tale, giving Juliet a 
second chance at life and love — on her own terms. Featuring a pop score from legendary songwriter 
Max Martin (“...Baby One More Time,” “Since U Been Gone,” “Roar”), this high-energy show 
reimagines the classic tale with a fresh and modern twist. 
  
The bus will depart the ACME parking lot on 94th St. in Ocean City at 8:30 a.m. on March 11. Showtime 
is 1:30 p.m. The bus departs Philadelphia at 4 p.m. and arrives back in Ocean City by 7 p.m. Tickets are 
$195 for Art League members and $235 for non-members, and the ticket price includes the cost of 
admission to the show. Snacks and water are provided on the bus. Lunch is available at nearby 
restaurants.  
  
Tickets are available at OCart.org/classes or by calling 410-524-9433. 
  
The Art League of Ocean City is a non-profit organization dedicated to bringing the visual arts to the 
community through education, exhibits, scholarship, programs and community art projects. Financial 
support comes primarily through membership dues from individuals and corporate sponsors.  
 


